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Lake Joy Primary 
School Council 

Minutes 
May 9, 2019 

Present:  Pat Chiappetta, Candice Scott, Amie Daniels, Jodi Short, Shela McCracken, Derek 
Holtz, April Strevig, Chris Bentley, and Carly Bogen. 

Jodi Short started the meeting with the pledge.  She then opened the meeting and 
welcomed everyone.  

The agenda for the meeting was reviewed. Jodi Short then made a motion to approve the 
agenda.  Derek Holtz seconded the motion. The vote was unanimous and the motion 
carried.    

The minutes of the April and election meetings were reviewed.  Pat Chiappetta then made 
a motion to approve the agenda.  Aime Daniels seconded the motion. The vote was 
unanimous and the motion carried.   

The first order of business was to review introduce the new members of school council.  Pat 
Chiappetta was re-elected as the Parent Business 1 year.  Chris Bentley is joining us at the 
Parent Business 2 year, and Carly Bogen will be serving as the parent representative for 1 
year.  

We discussed the growth happening at Lake Joy Primary.  All classrooms will be full next year 
and we have just a few slots left in our Pre-K program.  Dr. Strevig explained that if students in 
our zone do not fill those spots, we will pull from the waiting lists at Langston Road and/or 
Perdue Primary.   

Dr. Strevig announced that our school will have 3 rolling laptop labs next year.  This will give 
us more technology that ever and allow teachers to bring the technology to the classroom 
and not just go to the computer lab. We are looking for some apps and websites to continue 
wot help us focus on technology skills and preparing for standardized testing on the 
computer.   

We discussed the open house at Lake Joy Primary and the one at Lake Joy Elementary will 
follow on July 31st.  The school calendar is on the website and we will continue with the ½ 
days next year at Christmas and the end of the year to help provide professional learning 
time for teachers.   
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Derek Holtz did ask about the canopy on the playground.  Dr. Strevig explained the cost of 
$12,000 to replace the top and said that she was looking into more cost effective ways to 
cover parts of the playground.  

The constructions is still slated to begin the last week of school, but they will wait until after 
Memorial Day to begin removing trees and bigger items.  

With no additional discussions, a motion to adjourn was made by Pat Chiappetta.  Aime 
Daniels seconded the motion and the meeting was adjourned.   

The dates for next year are October 17, December 5, February 6, April 23, and May 7.  The 
election for school council will take place on April 30. 

 


